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Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman LLP 
1200 Seventeenth Street, NW | Washington, DC  20036 |  tel 202.663.8000  |  fax 202.663.8007 

  

April 14, 2016 

VIA ECFS 

Marlene H. Dortch, Esq. 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554  
 

Re: WC Docket No. 16-106 - Notice of Ex parte Communication 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

On April 13, 2016, Paula Boyd, of Microsoft, Brendan Kasper, of Vonage, Rachel Petty 
of RingCentral, Joseph Cohen of Pillsbury, and the undersigned (all on behalf of the Voice on 
the Net Coalition) met with Matthew DelNero, Chief, Wireline Competition Bureau, Daniel 
Kahn, Acting Chief, Competition Policy Division, Gigi Sohn, Counselor to Chairman Wheeler, 
Stephanie Weiner, Senior Legal Advisor to Chairman Wheeler and (separately with) Travis 
Litman, Senior Legal Advisor to Commissioner Rosenworcel and discussed the importance of 
maintaining a light regulatory framework for VoIP including with respect to  the above-
referenced docket.  In particular, the VON Coalition expressed interest in the proceeding as it 
relates to the application of privacy obligations to providers of interconnected VoIP and 
cautioned against imposing new obligations on VoIP providers.     

 
Please direct any questions regarding this matter to the undersigned. 

 
Respectfully submitted,  

By:  /s/   
Glenn S. Richards 
Counsel for the Voice on the Net Coalition 

 
CC (via email): Matthew Del Nero 

Daniel Kahn 
Travis Litman 
Gigi Sohn 
Stephanie Weiner 

Glenn S. Richards 
tel 202.663.8215 

glenn.richards@pillsburylaw.com 


